
From: Adams, Chaney
To: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 9/22/2016 9:50:17 AM
Subject: FW: North Carolina

 
 
From: Jackson, Gavin [mailto:gjackson@postandcourier.com] 

Sent: Thursday, September 22, 2016 9:04 AM

To: Adams, Chaney

Subject: North Carolina
 
Chaney,
 
Has Gov. Haley been in contact with N.C. Gov. Pat McCrory at all today or over the past few days regarding the 
protest/riot/state of emergency situation occurring in Charlotte? If so, can you provide any details of their discussions 
and if Haley offered any state resources for assistance?
 
Gavin
 
Gavin Jackson
Statehouse Reporter

The Post and Courier

Cell|Text: (843) 708-1830

@GavinJacksonPC
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